
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/14/2016 2:40:44 PM
Subject: FW: Media question regarding Governor's budget vetoes

 
 
From: Casey Vaughn [mailto:Casey.Vaughn@foxcarolina.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 11:38 AM

To: Symmes, Brian

Cc: Summer Gagnon

Subject: Media question regarding Governor's budget vetoes
 
Brian,
 
We wanted to see if Governor Haley or anyone with her office had a response to concerns for the Governor’s budget 
veto that will affect funding for the Children’s Museum of the Upstate? We spoke to museum leaders today concern 
that the loss of funding from the state will negatively impact not only the museum but it’s economic impact in the 
Upstate.
 
Thanks,
Casey Vaughn
FOX Carolina
864-213-2121
This electronic message, including any attachments, may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged 
information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). You are hereby notified that any unauthorized 
disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of this message is prohibited. If you have received this message in 
error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete it.
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